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Friday 5th October 2018 

 

Dear Foundation Parents/Carers, 

You will have recently received a letter explaining there will be an INSET day for Foundation pupils only, 

which was to take place on Monday 19th November. 

Unfortunately, we have recently had a boiler issue at the infant school, where the pipe we have been told 

may be causing the issue is currently running underground by the Foundation stage classrooms. This does 

mean we need to shut Foundation for 3 days.  

In order to cause the least disruption, this will mean that the INSET Day will be changed to Thursday 11th 

October next week and no longer be on the original date of Monday 19th November. We realise this is short 

notice, and do apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, but this unfortunately is out of our hands 

and must be dealt with as soon as possible. 

Foundation children will be expected in school the following day as usual, and will be working in a different 

area of the school as this work will be ongoing into the weekend, with the builders also coming in on the 

Saturday. 

Sincere apologies once again for this change of date. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs S M Wilson 
Executive Head 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

